
INTERNATIONAL THEATRE STUDIO

Dear Friend and Supporter

We hope you are enjoying your summer!
We are looking forward to slightly cooler temperatures and our first few events of 
the new season.  
Wednesday 4th September 2024. 

Sue Hall is leading the play reading evening at Keto Royale Kafe in San Pedro from Sue Hall is leading the play reading evening at Keto Royale Kafe in San Pedro from 
6.30 pm, with the curtain at 7pm. She has chosen a comedy murder-mystery play for 
us to enjoy with a cast of eight, so plenty of chances for you to read a part and show 
your talents, or you can simply sit, listen and enjoy the fun.

Tickets are 9€ for ITS members and 11€ for non-members. This will include nibbles 
and tapas, room hire and the play. 

Tickets are available online HERE

There are only 12 left at present. Our play reading evenings are always well received There are only 12 left at present. Our play reading evenings are always well received 
so if you haven't been to one before, now is your chance. 
Abigail's Party on 11th, 12th and 13th October 2024 at 7.30 pm 

The cast and crew have been working throughout July and August to rehearse this 
fabulous play and they cannot wait to perform it for you. They have been scouring 
vintage places to find great costumes and realistic props for the 1970s era it is set in. 

You may have seen the play before but this cast and crew, directed by Sheila Mellor You may have seen the play before but this cast and crew, directed by Sheila Mellor 
and produced by Andrea Stevens, are going all out to bring you something special. 

Tickets are on sale via our website HERE and are 17€ for members and 19€ for 
non-members. 
Wednesday 13th November 2024 at El Trapiche Cultural Centre, San Pedro

Miles Rendle will be directing an evening of rehearsed play readings, written by his Miles Rendle will be directing an evening of rehearsed play readings, written by his 
mother, the late June Rendle. This special event will pay tribute to the talents of 
June, an actress, playwright and director. She was a long standing member of ITS.
 
More details to follow but please reserve the date. 

Best Wishes
Martin Curd, President


